
 

                          Sheriff Timothy J. Parker 
                                                      Hillsdale County Sheriff’s Office 

______________________ _________________                           ______________________________________________                     

    165 W. Fayette St.     *     Hillsdale, MI 49242     *     517-437-7317     *     Fax 517-437-0822 
 

        

 

       Carl Albright 
        Undersheriff 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE              04/03/17 

 

 

               On April 02, 2017 at 3:52 p.m. Deputies from the Hillsdale County Sheriff’s Office  

           were dispatched to the area of Dimmers Rd. near Gilmore Rd. in Hillsdale County’s Camden Township.  

           Hillsdale County Central Dispatch advised Deputies that it was reported that a deceased person was  

           found in a wooded area by Amish children who were riding horses in that area. 

 

              Deputies arrived on scene and located the body of an unidentified white male in that area. An autopsy   

          is scheduled for Tuesday at the Lucas County Coroner’s office in Toledo, Ohio. Deputies were 

          assisted at the scene by members of the Woodbridge Fire Department.  

 

              Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact the Hillsdale County 

          Sheriff’s Office at (517) 437-7317.  

             

            

 

                

Contact Person: 

 

Undersheriff Carl W. Albright  


